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Classified Forest & Wildlands Program and the Pandemic 

Thank you for your patience in regard to this newsletter and the annual reports. As with most other things 

this spring, our plans were delayed by the pandemic, but we are happy to be able to get this issue to you 

now. 

District foresters are doing field visits. You’re welcome to accompany your forester when they visit your 

property, but per social distancing, expect no handshakes and for them to keep their distance from you as 

you walk around your property together. If for any reason you are unable or uncomfortable meeting with 

your district forester in person, that is OK. Just call or email them before the scheduled visit. Let them 

know if you have any specific questions or areas you would like them to examine. The district forester 

can call you after the field visit or include the information gathered in your plan.  Let us know how we 

can best serve you.  


